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Friday 28th September 2023 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Donations to Salford Food Bank 
 
As part of our continued efforts to provide students with opportunities to make positive contributions to the wider 
community, I am writing to inform you that we are supporting the local Salford Food Bank this half term with their 
Harvest appeal.  
 
Salford Food Bank provide nutritionally balanced emergency food and support to local people in crisis. They operate 
distribution centres across Salford, with teams of volunteers delivering their food and services. So far this year they have 
seen a 68% increase in the need for food parcels across Salford and are currently providing over 400 parcels each week.  
 
To support with this increased need we are asking families to donate an item or two from the list below to support the 
local people of Salford who are facing hardship.  
 
You can help by donating an item or two from our shopping list: 

• Fruit Juice 
• Tinned meat 
• Tinned Fish 
• Long Life Mily 
• Biscuits & Snacks 
• Pasta Sauce 
• Instant Mash 
• Tinned Vegetables 
• Jam 
• Tinned Fruit 
• Cereal 
• Instant Noodles 

 
We understand that the current circumstances present difficulties for families and so any help you are able to offer, big or 
small, will still make all the difference to families in need.  
 
Students are to give any donations to their form tutors during tutor time, who will be collecting items from Monday 2nd 
October until Friday 13th October.  
 
We know that anyone can reach crisis point and if you need emergency support with food then please reach out to the 
local food bank on 01616372120 or contact them via email info@salford.foodbank.org.uk 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Warm Regards,  
 
 
Miss Woods  
 
Assistant Headteacher  
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